
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2 July 2019 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers  

 

 Parents Evening   

 

I would like to invite you to the Year 10 Parents’ Evening, taking place on Wednesday 10th 

July from 4.30pm-7.30pm.  This will provide you with an opportunity to meet with your child’s 

subject teachers, to discuss progress towards targets and their expected outcomes for the 

end of year 10. Students will also receive their Mock Exam grades and subject teachers will 

discuss this with you.  

 

In order to ensure that the evening runs smoothly, your child has been provided with an 

Orange appointment card on which you are asked to indicate the subject teachers you 

would like to see during the evening.  Your child will be asked to make 5-minute 

appointments with the relevant teachers.  

 

I have invited a variety of Colleges into school to give you an opportunity to start thinking 

about next steps and careers for post 16 planning.  Our school Careers Advisor, Miss 

Humphries will also be available on the evening for appointments. We will also have 

information about Show My Homework and attendance to support your child as they move 

towards Year 11. 

 

Should you have any questions relating to the progress of your child, please do not hesitate 

to contact us via the following email addresses; 

 

Progress Leader: Miss Davies mdavies2@kingsdownschool.co.uk 

Assistant Headteacher KS4: Mrs Lees rlees@kingsdownschool.co.uk 

Assistant Headteacher Student Champion: Ms Magenty smagenty@kingsdownschool.co.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Ms S Magenty     Mrs R Lees                                     Miss M Davies 

Assistant Headteacher    Assistant Headteacher               Progress Leader for Year 10 
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